
Camille Frazier-Brown 

5749 Woodgate Dr 

Matteson, IL 60443 

708 494-0009 

 

December 22, 2017 

 

Dr. Lela Bridges & Dr. Margaret Longo 

Superintendent of Schools 

cc Dr. Quintella Bounds 

Director of Special Services 

Harvey School District 152 

16001 Lincoln Ave.  

Harvey, IL 60426 

 

Dear Dr. Bridges & Dr. Longo 

Please accept this letter as formal notification that I will be leaving my position with the Harvey 

School District 152 on January 12, 2018. 

Thank you all for the opportunities you have provided me with during my time with this district.  

I am more than grateful to have had the opportunity to work with the Special Services team 

and all the wonderful staff members here.   

If I can be of any assistance during this transition, please let me know. 

 

Sincerely, 

Camille C. Frazier-Brown 


